
         April 13, 2017 

 

I am writing this testimony regarding HCR 197 I highly support this Resolution due to that I live on the 

Wai’anae coast for 10 years and I know that we need a second access road due to that whenever there 

is an accident or even a major disaster Farrington Highway will be closed down and we need another in 

and out of the Wai’anae Coast.   

Let me give some examples of how traffic can so bad.  During the past month there was four to five 

accidents that the Wai’anae residents had to go through and the traffic was horrendous because from 

Ko Olina I stayed in traffic for three hours by the time I got home it was almost 9am at night.  I left 

downtown Honolulu at 3:30pm.  So I would like to support the access road for very good reasons. 

Mahalo, 

Terri L. Torres 

 

 



From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov 
Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2017 2:31 PM 
To: TRE Testimony 
Cc: blawaiianlvr@icloud.com 
Subject: Submitted testimony for HCR197 on Apr 13, 2017 14:30PM 
 

HCR197 
Submitted on: 4/13/2017 
Testimony for TRE/PSM on Apr 13, 2017 14:30PM in Conference Room 229 

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position 
Present at 

Hearing 

De MONT R. D. 
CONNER 

Ho'omana Pono, LLC. Support Yes 

 
 
Comments: We STRONGLY SUPPORT this resolution, with DUE NOTICE, that as 
Hawaiian Homestead residents, WE DO NOT SUPPORT ANY ACCESS ROADS 
THROUGH THE NANAKULI HOMESTEAD. 
 
Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly 
identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to 
the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing. 
 
Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email 
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov 
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